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AL AIN UNIVERSITY

Apr 14, 2022

The Deanship of Student Affairs supports student projects

The Red Crescent Student Club at the Deanship of Student Affairs, in cooperation with the
Emirates Red Crescent Authority - Al Ain Center, organized a workshop on Volunteering,
presented by Aisha Al Dhaheri- Head of the Volunteers Department at the Emirates Red
Crescent, Al Ain Center. The lecture dealt with the role of the Emirates Red Crescent Authority
in encouraging volunteer work, where they established 72 volunteer teams in Al Ain City. She
pointed out that volunteer work is a humanitarian approach acquired by the wise leadership in
the United Arab Emirates.

Prof. Ibtehal Abu Rezeq- Vice President, Development and Follow-up and Dean of Student
Affairs, pointed the importance of activating volunteer work in educational institutions such as
universities, attracting student talent and expertise and establishing student clubs and volunteer
teams to contribute for serving their country and society.
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